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| 2636 Lincolm Rd.,
% _mu‘u’ B. cn.
‘June 25, 1975.

Mtly we lulmitt.d to you a brh! listing heritage build-
ings which we recommend be considered for designation. One
of the buildings listed in the brief is 634 Admirals Road.

~ i

He would like to draw your attention to the enclosed ad-
vertisement for the sale of this building with its implica-
tion of land assembly for development and consequent loss

of this building. We urge you to take the necessary steps

to prevent the destruction of this important heritage building.

5 g
i \our- truly,
" : D. E. Reksten,

Corresponding Secretary.
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